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Agenda Item 
Item 6. H. – LMRWD Projects 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 

i. Area #3 
WSB is working with legal counsel and the property owner to obtain an easement to the property.  106 
Group is working on the Phase II evaluation.  They have made two sites visits and have had issues with access 
to the properties.  On the last visit, they were able to complete the survey work they needed.  Based on the 
work completed so far, it appears that the recommendation is that all properties are not eligible for listing. 

The City of Eden Prairie issued a Notice of Decision for the wetland delineation. 

The next step will be to apply for permits from the Corps of Engineers, DNR, City of Eden Prairie and the 
LMRWD. 

ii. Spring Creek 
ISG was in the field to conduct the wetland delineation the last week of September.  An application will be 
submitted to the City, who will arrange a field inspection of the TEP (Technical Evaluation Panel) 

Attachments 
No attachments  

Recommended Action 

No action recommended 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, October 18, 2023 


